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Good afternoon,
 
The BQCMB is requesting that, due to an administrative error with the NIRB notification system
which resulted in the BQCMB not receiving notice of this project,  we be permitted to submit
our comments on or before July 24, 2025.
 
Mársi | Qujannamiik | Tīniki | Thank you | Merci

Gilly McNaughton
 
Wildlife Biologist
Beverly and Qamanirjuaq Caribou Management Board (BQCMB)
 
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Phone: 705-297-1979
Email: gmcnaughton@arctic-caribou.com
Website: http://arctic-caribou.com  
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